
PUBLIC NOTICE 
ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGE CONTROL BOARD MEETING 

JULY 11, 2017 
FAIRBANKS, AK 

FOURTH JUDICIAL DISTRICT 
 

Pursuant to Alaska Statutes 04.06.050, the Alcoholic Beverage Control Board is holding its regular meeting 
on July 11, 2017, to consider its agenda covering liquor license applications, license enforcement actions 
and suspensions, ongoing and proposed regulations projects, and other matters that may come before it.  
The board may hold hearings to ascertain the reaction of the public and a local governing body to license 
applications pursuant to AS 04.11.510(b)(2) when required by AS 04.11.470 or on the board’s own 
initiative. The board will review written public comment on open regulations projects but will not take 
verbal public comment on any open regulations projects at this meeting. 

The meeting will be held on Tuesday, July 11, 2017, at the Fairbanks North Star Borough Assembly 
Chambers, 907 Terminal Street, Fairbanks. The meeting will begin at 9:00 A.M.  The public call in number 
for the meeting is 1-800-315-6338; code 69173#. The meeting is open to the public to attend at any time 
during the meeting. 

The board will reserve a time period for public comment regarding items not on the agenda and not 
relating to regulations currently out for public comment.   

The State of Alaska Department of Commerce, Community, and Economic Development and the Alcoholic 
Beverage Control Board comply with Title II of the Americans With Disabilities Act of 1990 and the 
Rehabilitation Act of 1973. Individuals with disabilities who may need auxiliary aids or services or special 
modifications to participate in this public meeting should contact Craig Douglas by email at 
craig.douglas@alaska.gov by July 7, 2017, to make any necessary arrangements. 

Erika McConnell, Director (907) 269-0350 

www.commerce.alaska.gov/web/amco 

mailto:craig.douglas@alaska.gov

